
From: Patricia Bauer [mailto:patriciaibauer@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 10, 2014 6:11 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: 1854 Upland Drive, Ann Arbor lot 92 
 
My name is Dan Bauer my parents, Fred and Eileen Bauer still live in the home I was born in 
 and grew up in with my siblings, 1836 Upland Dr. My folks asked that I email you because they 
are 90 and 88 years old and do not have a computer.  They live next to the vacant land that was 
recently purchased. They want you to know that they oppose re-zoning Lot 92 next door and do 
not want to have four houses instead of two houses.  Please consider there wishes and those of 
the neighbors on Upland Dr. Thanks! 
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